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                Waiting for the holiday is always an exciting moment! 

              

The Department of Foreign Lenguages of 

the educational establishment “Suzirya” 

To create a festive mood, the foreign language 

teacher invited students of grades 5-11 to 

take part in the New Year's event "Visiting 

fairy tales". I.A. Synchylo created a Padlet 

board for each parallel (grades 5-11) "Visit to 

Fairy Tales", where there are videos with 

interesting tasks: insert a word, make a 

sentence, write down the missing phrase or a 

cartoon about Christmas and New Year.  

Dear students! The holidays have begun, so we 

wish you magical lights of luck, success and 

victories, merry New Year's holidays and happiness, 

wonderful gifts and greetings from friends. May the 

New Year please you with a good mood and the 

fulfillment of all your wishes! 



On the eve of the New Year and Christmas holidays, the school family of "Suzirya" 

students joyfully met with teachers and class teachers. The atmosphere of the 

educational equator changed to a festive mood. 

The students, together with their class teachers, were accepted to study at a pizza-

making master class, visited "Origin Quest", a cinema, the entertainment center 

"Fly Park" and "Airship". Both parents and children were delighted with the time 

spent! Sweet get-togethers, which usually unite the family and inspire new 

achievements, became the highlight of the meeting. All those present had the 

opportunity to congratulate each other and exchange wishes for the upcoming 

holidays. Good luck to our friendly educational family in the New Year! 

                                 
                       

Saint Nicholas, come to us! 

On December 13, the Zaporizhzhia Academic Regional Puppet Theater opened its doors hospitably to students 

of the 1st-6th grades of "Suzirya". 

After crossing the threshold of the theater, everyone found themselves in a New Year's and Christmas fairy 

tale, where a Christmas tree twinkled with lights, a snowman beckoned with its huge size, where one could feel like a 

king or queen sitting on the throne. And then fairy-tale characters appeared, playing with children and dancing. It was 

fun! Emotions overflowed! 

And then the most interesting thing is to watch the performance "Winter Adventures of the Hands". Both 

children and adults were captivated by the play of puppeteers, in whose hands forest creatures came to life, who 

dream of welcoming the New Year like people, with a Christmas tree and gifts. There was both good and evil here. The 

intrigue of the denouement remained until the end of the performance. And now St. Nicholas appears on the stage 

with gifts and wishes. 

There was no feeling that the magic of the fairy tale was over, but the pleasant impressions of watching the 

play will remain for a long time. 

       
 

 

 

 


